We’re so pleased to welcome the following homeowners and future homeowners to the Habitat Orlando & Osceola family. Click the links to learn about some of their stories. 
The following homeowners have closed on their homes:
· Kasheema Louis: 7/14/2020 – approved & closed!
· Cheryl Newton: 7/14/2020 – approved & closed!
· Kertrenia Burnam: 8/19/2020 – approved & closed!
· Tamara Butler: 9/29/2020 – approved & closed!
· Aisha Clarke: 10/5/2020 – approved & closed!
· Dominique Bogan & Venessa Hill: 11/12/2020 – approved & closed!
· Minunga Brown: 12/11/2020 – approved & closed!
· Tuyet Nguyen: 12/11/2020 – approved & closed!

The following homeowners are either waiting on their homes to be constructed or are in the closing process!
· Reyna Bresseas: 12/22/2020 – approved, in closing process!
· Ashley Ferrell: 3/24/2021 – approved & home under construction
· David Miller: 3/24/2021 – approved & home under construction
· Xiomara Lopez Rivera: 4/9/2021 – approved & home under construction
· Ruthie Thomas & Billy Clarke: 4/14/2021 – approved & home under construction
· Edy Martel: 4/30/2021 – approved & home under construction
· Knetha Washington: 4/30/2021 – approved & home under construction
· Rachel Felix: 5/11/2021 – approved & home under construction
· Daniel Maynard & Oriana Ledezma Sandoval: 5/21/2021 – approved & home under construction
· Donya Holley: 5/27/2021 – approved & in closing process (purchasing an inventory home)
· Sherma Symphorien: 6/15/2021 – approved & home under construction
· Shuprina Thompson: 6/15/2021 – approved & home under construction 

